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Dear family, 

 

We look forward to seeing you all for service tomorrow. Pastor Adonia will be sharing a Father's Day 

message. 

 

Tomorrow will also be the next session of the Parenting with Intention program. As a reminder, this is a 

once-a-month program where topics such as "How to have difficult conversations with your kid." and 

"How to build trust with your children" will be discussed. It will be led by Andrew Love and Anisa 

Tanaka for the 3 month pilot period. 

 

We want to give a huge thank you to everyone that supported our fundraiser for our summer camp. Many 

people gave very generously, and we were able to exceed our goal by about $700 this past weekend! 

Thank you so much! It was very heart-warming to see so many people wanting to support our youth. 

 

Tomorrow will be our monthly Kodan fundraiser. Please bring cash or check if you would like to support 

their fundraising this month. This month, they will be offering homemade Kimchi and a Father's Day 

Lunch Box with Sushi and Katsu! 

 

As a reminder, we are having a Father's Day BBQ in the evening between 5 and 7pm. All fathers are 

welcome to come and bring their families. 

 

Last Sunday, Pastor Mike shared on "Cherishing the Seasons of Life." Life goes 

through many seasons, some we enjoy, and some not so much. If we always want to 

be in the Spring of life, we will miss out on the lessons from winter, summer, and fall. 

We can also put ourselves down for our shortcomings, and weaknesses. We should 

strive to be better always, but also remember that life is a journey, and we need to 

take time to breathe and enjoy the journey as we go. You can watch the recording 

below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 

 

 

 


